
 

April 28, 2021

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chair 

Committee on Appropriations, 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations, 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 2051

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

I am requesting funding for the Atlantic City Small Business Assistance Initiative in fiscal year 

2022. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Atlantic City Office of the Business 

Administrator, located in City Hall on 1301 Bacharach Boulevard in Atlantic City, NJ. The project 

will be carried out in Atlantic City. 

The Atlantic City Small Business Assistance initiative will be used for Entrepreneurship training, 

concierge services, business outreach services, and marketing, to help individuals start, grow, 

and maintain successful small businesses and bring Atlantic City back. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely,  

 

Jefferson Van Drew 

April 28, 2021 


